From: Joy Lord

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket #TC-160821
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 11:08:26 PM

The Jolly Trolley is a wonderful addition to the island and is a nice choice over buses, especially when trying to
view our beautiful island. The sides open up for open viewing. Much more fun for kids and adults alike. There is
plenty of business to go around. Why squash someone's creativity and ambition when they are adding value to the
tourism on this island. Please allow them to continue their business plan in the same direction they are presently
pursuing!

Sincerely,

Joy Lord

Sent from my iPhone
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